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Carrier Notification 
SN 91085209 
 
Date:  October 20, 2005 
 
To: Resale Competitive Local Exchange Carriers (CLEC)  
 
Subject: Resale CLECs - (Billing and Business/Operational Process) – REVISION to SN91085113 

- Update to CLEC End User Accounts with Federal Lifeline Credits 
 
This is to advise that Carrier Notification letter SN91085113, originally posted on June 2, 2005, has 
been revised to make the State Lifeline credits applicable only to Resale CLECs and, only in the states 
of Mississippi, North Carolina and South Carolina.  Additional ordering rules were also added. 
 
Please refer to the revised letter for further details. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
ORIGINAL SIGNED BY KRISTEN E. SHORE 
 
Kristen E. Shore – Director  
BellSouth Interconnection Services 
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